

NORTH MIAMI POLICE DEPARTMENT 700 N.E. 124 STREET ONORTH MIAMI OF FLORIDA 33161 (305) 891-0294



December 3, 2020

Al Eskanazy Greater Miami-Miami Beach Police Foundation

Dear Mr. Eskanazy:

Thank you and the Foundation Members for your generous contribution of 32 turkeys to those in need in the community, including the children in the Police Athletic League of North Miami. We are always thankful to team up on causes of mutual concern. Your involvement with us is a true collaboration, and we thank you again for making a positive impact on our community!

am praying that you and your family will remain safe during this holiday season.

Sincerely,

Larry Juriga Chief of Police

"Making a Positive Impact"